
STATEMENT OF BOYERTOWN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
REGARDING ACLU FILING OF MOTION TO INTERVENE 

April 3, 2017 
 

Boyertown Area School District Superintendent Dr. Richard Faidley 

today issued the following statement: 

“We respect and welcome today’s filing of a motion to 

intervene, in support of the District, in Federal court by the 

ACLU on behalf of a senior in the BASD and the Pennsylvania 

Youth Congress. Consistent with the district’s view that relevant 

information about this important matter should be shared with 

our community, a copy of the filing has been posted to our 

website (ACLU Motion to Intervene: Doe vs. BASD).” 

 


